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I do not support the industry of greyhound racing. It is barbaric and murderous and goes against 
animal rights. In this day and age we should know better than to make animals suffer for sport and 
entertainment. The hideous facts of greyhound racing and the treatment of these dogs is enough to 
shock the toughest Australian. Please put a stop to this inhumane, cruel industry. These animals 
cannot speak for themselves but we can stand up for them. 


